
Canterbury Cross Education Trust 
Head Teacher: Khalid Din BA (Hons) 

 

Canterbury Road • Birchfield • Birmingham • B20 3AA 
T: 0121 464 5321 • F: 0121 464 3823 • E: enquiry@cantcros.bham.sch.uk • W: www.canterburycross.org.uk 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents,  

It is the last day for the children on Friday 19th July, and to celebrate all their hard work, we are going 
to give them the opportunity to play with their toys and games.  

The children can bring in toys and game (no electronic games, toy guns or expensive toys) We will 
play these games with them, as well as teaching them games that used to be played in school, eg. Duck, 
Duck, Goose; What’s the time Mr. Wolf?; Heads down, Thumbs up; Hangman; Battleships; Skipping 
games, etc.  

School starts again on Wednesday 4th September. We look forward to seeing you again then.  

Kind regards,  

 

Mr. Din 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  


